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November 5, 2020 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 1953 – PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, Investigation into 

Proposed Green Tariff 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Pursuant to ALJ Allan J. Arlow’s memorandum and ruling of October 26, 2020, Portland 
General Electric Company (PGE) hereby provides the Commission notice that PGE will be 
participating in the oral argument proceeding scheduled on December 3, 2020 in the above-
referenced docket. 
 
The name of counsel representing PGE is Loretta Mabinton.  The contact information is as 
follows: 

Email:  Loretta.mabinton@pgn.com 
 Telephone:  503-464-7822 
 
PGE will also be participation in the hearing via ZOOM video. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Loretta Mabinton 
 Associate General Counsel 
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